STANLEY SWITLIK ELEMENTARY
PTO MEETING
MAY 12", 2021 at 5:30 PM
RUTH ALICE CAMPBELL CAFETERIA

-The meeting was called to order at 6:04 PM

-Marathon Bagel generously donated 3 trays of bagels for the FSA testing teachers’
breakfast on May 4th. This was to wish all the students and faculty successful testing
and thank them for all they do.

-The PTO was able to set up lunches every day for teacher appreciation week. A big
thank you to our generous sponsors, we could not have done it without your support!

American Coastal Vacation Rentals
Berkshire Hathaway Realty
Big Kahuna Watersports
Driftwood Pizza

Irie Island Eats

FL Keys A/C

Marathon Bagel

La Isla Taco Grill

Royal Furniture

Sweet Savannahs
Wolfe-Stevens Law

-The PTO will cover half of the cost for the next school year’s daily planners in the
amount of $754.

-The PTO discussed donating $20 Amazon gift cards to all of the teachers as an end of
the year gift. Catherine Dunn made a motion to approve this and it was seconded by
Tiffany Saunders. The vote passed by the PTO 4-0.

-Currently our checking account balance is $14,821.61 before the following checks get
deposited. We are funding field trips for submitted requests from each grade. We are
still awaiting requests from 1st and 3rd grade. Our checking account balance after
these donations is $9,931.41 which will leave plenty of seed money to get started for
the next school year.

5th Grade - $500

4th Grade - $235.20

2nd Grade - $765
Kindergarten- $2,386
PBIS Award - $250
Student Planners - $754

-The meeting was adjourned at 6:11 PM



